NOTES FROM THE TOWNSHIP TREASURER

SUMMER 2025 TAX SEASON

I would like to share with you a new change that will be taking place starting with the Summer 2025 tax collection. This change will only affect taxpayers paying in person. My office will now be located in the new addition of the township hall and I will no longer be collecting payments out of my home. I will continue to have scheduled hours for in-person collection, but you will need to come to the township hall's office during these hours to pay. I will still be accepting payments by mail, and you may continue to mail them to my address that is listed on the tax bill. You can contact me at the same phone number as before 989-643-6703. This will be a new change, but as we move into the future it is a good one. I kindly ask your cooperation as we make this move, and as always please don't hesitate to call me with any questions.

SUMMER TAXES ARE DUE SEPTEMBER 15, 2025

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: MT. HALEY TOWNSHIP

MAIL PAYMENTS TO: LEONARD BREASBOIS, TREASURER
3443 S. FIVE MILE ROAD
MERRILL, MI 48637

When paying in cash, please have the *correct amount*.

Any questions? Please call Leonard at (989) 643-6703.

2025 SUMMER TAX COLLECTION DATES AND HOURS:

Tuesday, July 15

Tuesday, July 29

Monday, Aug 18

Thu, Fri, Sat, Sept. 11, 12, 13

Monday, Sept 15

10 am -1 pm
10 am -1 pm
1 pm - 4 pm
1 pm - 5:30 pm
9 am - 5:30 pm

TAX ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS:

SUMMER DEFERMENT APPLICATIONS: are available from Leonard Breasbois, Township Treasurer and must be returned to the treasurer by September 15, 2025.

- VETERANS EXEMPTION: Contact Frank Roenicke, Township Assessor at 989-708-1162
- POVERTY EXEMPTION: Contact Frank Roenicke, Township Assessor at 989-708-1162

THESE PROGAMS HAVE QUALIFYING CRITERIA AND ANNUAL RENEWAL DEADLINES

[&]quot;Remember Postmarks are not accepted"